Prospective Student Tours – Brookline HS
2019-20 – School Counseling/Guidance - Darby Neff-Verre
**Call the  School Counseling/Guidance HUB office at Brookline High to confirm attendance – 617-713-5015**
Hello!  We are excited to share this amazing educational institution and caring community with you! If you decide to come to one of our tours, please call to confirm which date and how many people will attend.
Also be aware that parking is extremely tight in the vicinity of the high school so leave a few extra minutes in your schedule to accommodate. When you arrive, please enter the main entrance to the high school at 115 Greenough St, Brookline. When you enter the atrium, head up the stairs to the School Counseling/Guidance HUB in Suite 285 at the top of the stairs. You can wait there until the tour begins.
Please note that prospective BHS tours are limited to students and families who do NOT currently attend Public Schools of Brookline. Information and orientation sessions to BHS are available for all rising 8th grade students and families in spring of the school year.
We look forward to meeting you!
Friday, Oct 11 – 9:40 -10:40 am
Fri , Nov 15 – 9:40 -10:45 am

Fri, Dec 13 – 9:40 -10:40 am

Fri, January 17 – 9:40 -10:45 am

Fri, Feb 14 – 9:40 -10 am

Fri, March 13 – 9:40-10:40 am

Fri, April 17 – 9:40 -10:45 am

Fri, May 15 – 9:40 -10:40 am

